
 

     
 
 
 
Friday 9th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been so lovely welcoming all our families and staff back to school this week.  
We have a very busy half term ahead, but are raring to go as always! 
 
This week Year 4 have enjoyed a wonderful trip to the Buddhist Centre in 
Cambridge where they asked some great questions, demonstrating their depth of 
learning in RE this year (photographs and information enclosed).   
 
We also had the pleasure of inviting in families from 6EJ this week to enjoy their class reading café.  It 
was great to see so many parents, grandparents and carers attending, and we received some wonderful 
feedback, with family members enjoying spending time reading to both children from their own families 
and others within the class.  
 
Thank you to all those parents and carers who contributed to our questionnaire before half term. It was 
wonderful to read the many positive responses we received.  Equally, we very much value working in 
partnership with you and will reflect upon the full range of feedback as we plan for next year and move 
forward as a school.  Please see some of the highlights and next steps within this newsletter. 
 
As the weather is now improving we ask please to remember to send your child in with an appropriate 
drink, sun hat and suncream applied.  There are some great long-lasting suncreams on the market if you 
are concerned about re-applying this during the day. 
 
Wishing you a very lovely weekend, 
 
Lisa McConnell 
Head of School  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Calendar: 
June: 
Week commencing 12th June – sports days: 

- Years 3 & 4: Monday 12th June, 8.55-10.15   
- Years 5 & 6: Tuesday 13th June, 8.55-10.15 
- Years 1 & 2: Wednesday 14th June, 8.55-10.15 
- EYFS: Thursday 15th June, 8.55-10.15 

15th June – 4RG Reading Café 9.00-9.30 
22nd June – 6SL Reading Café 9.00-9.30 
22nd June – School Discos – see newsletter for info 

- EYFS:    2.00-3pm;   
- Years 1, 2 & 3:  3.30-4.45pm 
- Years 4 & 5: 5.00-6.15pm 

27th & 28th June: Kip on a Ship residential (Year 5) 
29th June: 3DG Reading café  
30th June  - Trust-wide PD day (school closed) 
July: 
5th-7th July: Year 6 Mersea Residential 
Thursday 6th July: EYFS New Parents’ Meeting 4pm 
Friday 7th July: EYFS New Parents’ Meeting 10am 
Thursday 13th July – Year 6 Disco: 4.45-6.15pm 
Friday 14th July – Year 6 Graduation 2pm 
Week commencing 17th July: Transition days – more details to follow 



 

 
 
 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 
 

       Sports Day Raffle and Fundraiser! 
 
During sports days next week we will be running a raffle to 
support our fundraising.   

 
You will have opportunity to purchase these tickets during each of the sports days 
that you attend, with the winning raffle tickets being randomly drawn during the 
following week, once all the sports days are completed.  This will also be available 
on ParentPay next week so that you may purchase tickets throughout the 
week.The winners will then be announced via Class Dojo. 
 
We have some great prizes on offer, including: 

• A voucher to enjoy a week of free fitness classes with Just Classes  Just 
Classes 

• A free 30 minutes golf lesson 

• An archery set 

• A skateboard 

• A Personal Training session with Ben Carlyon 

• Two free spaces on a Prestige Sports Summer Camp 

• 5 free sessions at Next Level Fitness 
And more… 

 
We will also be running A pound in a bucket, where you donate pound and if your 
pound is selected randomly from the bucket at the end of the events, you win half 

of the donations! 

https://justclassesuk.com/
https://justclassesuk.com/
https://instagram.com/bencarlyoncoach?igshid=MmJiY2I4NDBkZg==


 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
Unity Schools Partnership Art Festival 

26th June – 29th June 
 

Theme: Celebrating togetherness through art 
 

We are incredibly excited to announce that there will be an art festival held across the trust 
after half term, during curriculum time.  The festival will launch with a live assembly and will 

then include live art workshops, guided digital exhibition tours and pupil exhibitions and all year 
groups will be involved in producing some fabulous pieces of art. 

 
The guided digital exhibition tours will consist of the following themes: 

• EYFS: Horses 

• Year 1: Surprised! 

• Year 2: Suffolk Landscapes 

• Year 3: Pointillism 

• Year 4: Leanardo Da Vinci 

• Year 5: Renoir 

• Year 6: Rembrandt 
 
 

These weeks provide wonderful opportunities to the pupils of Place Farm and are heavily 
subsidised by school funds.  To support the success of this week, we are asking that parents 

please consider providing a donation of £1 (more if you feel able) to go towards the resources 
used to create the artistic pieces – we thank you hugely in advance for your support with this!  

This could be provided through ParentPay (payment has been set up), or through cash handed to 
the class teacher. 

 
Thank you so much to those who have already donated! 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Year 6 
 

Over the past few weeks, we have had a focus on writing. The children have been 
working so hard to write adventure stories, newspaper reports and a discursive text 
on whether technology should be banned. Please find below some of their amazing 

pieces! We are so proud of them! 

 



 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 


